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And last, but  
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Credit Union  

Board, April 11, 2014 

Front: L-R, Andy Neely, Linda Jankowski, Joan Horwatt 

Back: L-R, Kevin Vinson, Caroline Lawson, Joe Kandrovy, Phil Steier, and Howard 
Griggs, Jr., Absent: Timothy Griffin 



Board members: Left to right – Howard Griggs, Sec./Treasurer; Kenneth Thomas, 
President; Timothy Griffin, Vice-President; with Lois Bagley, Harold Gregory, Arline Evans, 
Howard Jennings, and Joseph Kandrovy, Board Members (Absent when photo was taken 
was Clem Howes, Board member.) 





Howard  -  Teacher at 
Tunkhannock Area School District 

(1964-1997) 





Howard, our Teacher……. 

How’s that for 
a little  

Awanatunk 
Yearbook 
humor! 



Howard Griggs, Jr., Stanley Podlaski, 
LouAnn Boote,  & Bev Johnson 





And Howard, our guide and advisor….. 

….and Howard, 
our Scout leader 



Howard always enjoys a  

good  

board  

meeting! 





And we love the Annual Meetings too! 



We Thank Howard for all of his years of guidance, financial 

and otherwise, to our Credit Union members and Staff! 





JUDY KALINOWSKI GRIGGS 
HOWARD’S CHEERLEADER! 

 









Howard, there are no words of 

praise or thankfulness that can 

adequately express our gratitude 

to you for all of your years of 

service and dedication to this 

credit union. There are no tokens 

of appreciation large enough that 

can show you how much…… 

 

we appreciate 

all of your hard 

work, devotion 

and love for this 

credit union.  

 



HOWARD 

THANK YOU!  

MAY YOU and 
JUDY truly enjoy 
your retirement 

together! 


